
VILLAGE COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
August 6, 2018 

The Lincoln Village Council met on Monday August 6, 2018 at 7 p.m. at the Village 
Hall.  The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Those in attendance 
included President Jordan, Treasurer Hussain, Clerk Somers and Council Members 
Gauthier, Healy, Mahalak, Putsky, Somers and Zielinski. The minutes of the July 
meeting were approved on a motion from Mahalak with support from Zielinski.  
The Treasurer’s report was approved subject to audit on a motion from Gauthier 
with support from Putsky.  Treasurer Hussain stated that the taxes are beginning 
to come in and additionally she has changed one of the CD’s in order to earn a 
higher rate.   
Mike Serafin gave the fire department report.  There have been 10 medical runs 
and 3 fire runs this past month.  President Jordan thanked Mike for his help with 
the sidewalk project.  A letter was received from Eric Bates regarding a 
notification that was sent to him regarding the condition of his properties.  He 
addressed several issues that he feels need being fixed within the community.   
 Ken Lind of Lind & Lind Insurance gave a presentation on Insurance for the 
Village.  He explained various scenarios and the difference in insurance, claims, 
designated values etc. He has given a quote for both of our insurance packages 
that include Workman’s Compensation and all the Vehicles, buildings and 
properties owned by the Village.     
Bill Putsky gave the Sewer report.  The manhole has been installed.  The flow 
meters have been installed.  There have been a few glitches but currently the 
system is working well.  The Street report was given by President Jordan.  A few 
minor sink holes have been filled in and Crack Sealing has been finished on the 
Major Streets. 
In old business, Healy stated that she has received a form to fill in for the RRC.  
She said she believes she can get most of it filled in.   Putsky stated that the boat 
launch is technically finished.  There have been several donations made towards 
the boat launch project.  Thank you to all who have been so gracious.  
President Jordan gave his report.  He thanked Dave James and Ted Shaneour for 
their help in putting the new street light up.  The sidewalk on West Main Street 
should be finished this week.  The new camera has been installed at the Flights of 
Imagination.  There are upcoming meetings for the Planning Committee, RRC and 
the Website.   



A motion was made by Zielinski with support from Mahalak to pay the bills as 
presented. Carried.  A motion to adjourn was made by Zielinski with support from 
Gauthier. Carried. 
Linda K. Somers 
Village Clerk 
lincolnmi.com 


